
 

 

 

 

                 Attendance Winners of the Week                              
 
 

Events 
9.7.18 Y4 visit Durham Oriental Museum 

10.7.18 Y6 SAT results  

10.7.18 10 Y5 children to SSS for maths event 

11.7.18 Y5 visit to The Centre for Life – more to follow 

12.7.18 Y6 Transition at Comprehensive Schools 

12.7.18  10-3pm Change 4 Life Festival at Temple Park 

13.7.18 Y6 Transition at Comprehensive Schools; Y2,3,4,5 Transition morning 

16.7.18 10 Y5 children to SSS for maths event 

17.7.18 Y3 trip to Segedunum  

18.6.18 MERIT AWARD to Customs House 

19.7.18 9am – Achievement Assembly 

20.7.18 9am – Y6 Leavers Assembly 

Friday 29th June 2018     

 

W/E 29.6.18 
4CL– 99.04% 
Well done! 

 

Year 3 Parents 
Please note our Year 3 entrance to school is now 

open from Monday 9th July 2018. 
 
 
 
 

 Merit Award Winners 

3BA – Lewis Batchelor; 4CL – Ethan Butler; 5AE – Whitney Addison; 6FD – Lewis Batchelor 

School closes on Friday 20th July 2018 and re-opens 
on Tuesday 4th September 2018 for all pupils. 

 
 
 
 

PLEASE NOTE NO DOGS ARE ALLOWED ANYWHERE 
ON THE SCHOOL PREMISES – EITHER WALKING OR 

BEING CARRIED. THANK YOU FOR YOUR 
CONTINUED SUPPORT. 

 
 
 

Mrs Givens will be leaving to go on maternity leave 
July 2018 and will be temporarily replaced by Mr 

Trotter. 
Miss Hollamby will be leaving us this summer to 

undertake a teaching degree at Newcastle 
University. We wish them both well. 

 
 


